From: Debby Kenny

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 9:38 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road

## Greetings:

This Email is to communicate to those involved in the decision making of River Road's future.

An avid golfer and a member of the City of London Golf Courses for decades, I feel very strongly that every consideration be made to reopen this course.

The pressure on Fanshawe and Thames was felt all summer last year. The difficulty in making tee times and just being able to play on some days was a challenge. Having said that – this is not reflection on the staff at these courses as they did a superb job given the COVID situation and its limitations.

The amount of rounds played last year were higher due to the reopening of golf courses in general. I firmly believe this will remain a constant as more people are playing golf overall...not just due to the pandemic situation. Perhaps the committee can factor this into some of the discussion.

Many golfers would welcome the opportunity to play River Road again.

Respectfully

Debby Kenny LONDON